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Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in our education

We are worried about the rapid spread of the new coronavirus.

In the future, any person who |ives with the children can have the possibility
to have close contacts with person infected with the new coronavirus.

I[f you have been identified or infected as a person who have close contact
with person infected with the virus. Please be sure to contact the school
promptly.
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Regarding how to contact the school, please contact the school on weekdays

On Saturdays, Sundays and holidays, please use this school mobile phone (080-
4433-0086) .

I[f you use a school mobile phone, you may not be able to get in the line
immediately, so please take a moment. We apologize for the inconvenience
but please contact us again

* If your child is a person of close contact or infected, you will be asked
by the health center to confirm that your child s information will be
forwarded to the city hall. At that time, please be sure to contact the
school about your child s information.
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about infection, it will not be counted as absent, so please consult the school.

In addition, in order to prevent infection with the new coronavirus, every
morning temperature measurement, wearing a mask and hand washing are required.
Please continue doing it. If you have a cold-like symptom, please refrain from
going to school. Thank you.



